1. Letter to clinicians asking them to recruit from their own patient population
Dear [cLINICIAN Name]:

I would like to let you know about a research study that may be of interest to your patients and ask you to consider referring your patients for possible participation.

[BRIEFLY describe therapy/ purpose of study and why this a choice for this Population, including information on visits and PARTICIPANT compensation, if APPLICABLE]. 

  

Patients that meet the following criteria may be eligible:

[Detail MAIN inclusion/ main exclusion criteria – it is helpful to list ~3 main criteria in simple language]**

We look forward to speaking with patients in your practice who may be interested in participating in this study.  Please feel free to contact me with questions, or have your patients contact my research team themselves, using the contact information provided below. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely,

[PI signature and Name]

List other contacts, as applicable:

[research nurse Name and Contact Information]
[primary study coordinator Name and Contact Information]

**Consider including a Study summary, Brochure, and/or consent form AS GENERAL INFORMATION for the clinician to review.  THESE referring CLINICIANS should NOT, however, BE performing any study related activities such as ANSWERING QUESTIONS ABOUT THE RESEARCH OR CONSENTING POTENTIAL PARTICIPANTS UNLESS THEY ARE co-investigators ON AN IRB-APPROVED PROTOCOL.

